







## **Swan River Crossings Project Update**

## **Your Say On The Alignment**

Throughout June we conducted a comprehensive program of broad public consultation on four proposed bridge alignment options for the Swan River Crossings Project. This program consisted of forums, workshops, popup information stands, written updates, and dozens of face-to-face meetings.

We thank those who took part, especially those who took the time to complete the online survey. Your feedback is now being collated and fed into the analysis of the four alignment options.

Our next steps are to move through the design development program. We will be actively seeking stakeholder and community participation into the bridge aesthetics, heritage outcomes, connectivity of pedestrian and cycling paths and urban design for public open space areas. We look forward to being in contact with you again as we develop the project over the months ahead.

In recent developments, the WA Government announced the Future of Fremantle Planning Committee, which is tasked with developing a longer term vision of Fremantle Port's inner harbour. The Swan River Crossings project is considered one of the significant projects underway to revitalise Fremantle.

## **Swan River Crossings Project**

The Swan River Crossings Project will replace the Fremantle Traffic Bridge (Queen Victoria Street) and upgrade rail infrastructure for passengers and freight. It is being designed to improve safety for road and river users, improve traffic flows and increase connectivity for cyclists and pedestrians north and south of the Swan River, Fremantle.

## **Further information**

For further information and to subscribe to project updates, please visit www.mainroads.wa.gov.au, 'Swan River Crossings' or contact 138 138.



Project team members engaging with the community at a pop up information stand.